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AUDI FIS SKI WORLD CUP SESTRIERE

FRECCE TRICOLORI OVERFLIGHT CANCELLED

SESTRIERE - The Organising Committee of the AUDI FIS SKI WORLD CUP Sestriere and the 
Municipality of Sestriere take note of the cancellation, by the Italian Air Force, of the overflight of 
the
Frecce Tricolori, scheduled for Saturday 22nd February in Sestriere, on the occasion of the 
Women's Alpine Skiing World Cup.

We therefore inform spectators that they will not be able to attend the overflight.
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